RE: LSLR Application Submittal for the City of Marshall

DWSRF <DWSRF@twdb.texas.gov>

Mon 7/29/2024 8:53 AM

To:Brittney Smith PE. <bsmith@ksaeng.com>; DWSRF <DWSRF@twdb.texas.gov>;

Cc:Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net>; Cory Owen <Owen.Cory@marshalltexas.net>; Terrell Smith
<Smith.Terrell@marshalltexas.net>; Ruben Preciado <rpreciado@mphlegal.com>; Mike Burns PE. <mburns@ksaeng.com>;

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Allow sender | Block sender

Thank you, the LSLR application for Marshall was received and routed for the review process.
DWSRF Team

From: Brittney Smith P.E. <bsmith@ksaeng.com>

Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 3:49 PM

To: DWSRF <DWSRF@twdb.texas.gov>

Cc: Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net; Cory Owen <Owen.Cory@marshalltexas.net>; Terrell Smith
(Smith.Terrell@marshalltexas.net) <Smith.Terrell@marshalltexas.net>; Ruben Preciado <rpreciado@mphlegal.com>; Mike
Burns P.E. <mburns@ksaeng.com>

Subject: LSLR Application Submittal for the City of Marshall

| External: Beware of links/attachments.

Please find attached a financial assistance application for Lead Service Line Replacement in the City of Marshall.

Brittney Smith, P.E. | Municipal Team Leader
KSA | www.ksaeng.com

Main: 877.572.3647 ext 1146
bsmith@ksaeng.com

Brittney Smith, P.E. | KSA Engineers Inc




